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 Since we are doing emergency rules and, as drafted, the deadline for these emergency
rules is the same as the deadline for submission of the proposed rules to the Joint
Legislative Council, I think that three months is adequate time for Commerce to put
in place the administrative procedure for issuing the licenses once the rules are
promulgated.  Therefore, I did not change the date for the submission of the proposed
rules or the effective dates in redrafting this substitute amendment.
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